
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CHANGE 
 
 

Decommissioning of the ‘JT’ Non-Directional Beacon 
 

Stephenville, NL 
 

 
 

NAV CANADA, the country's provider of civil air navigation services, conducted an 
aeronautical study that reviewed the requirement for the Non-Directional Beacon (NDB) 
at the Stephenville, NL airport.  

The study recommended the decommissioning of the ‘JT’ NDB and the revocation of 
the associated instrument approach procedures.   

This change will take effect July 19, 2018 at 0901 Coordinated Universal Time 
(UTC). The appropriate aeronautical publications will be amended. 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 

NAV CANADA 
Customer Service 
77 Metcalfe Street 
Ottawa, ON K1P 5L6 

Tel.:  800-876-4693 
Fax:  877-663-6656 
E-mail: service@navcanada.ca 
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